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Subpart 923.1—Sustainable Acquisition
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Parent topic: PART 923—ENVIRONMENT, SUSTAINABLE ACQUISITION, AND MATERIAL
SAFETY

923.170 Policy.

The Department of Energy's (DOE) policy is to promote sustainable acquisition by acquiring
products and services that are energy-efficient, contain recycled or biobased content, and have other
environmentally preferable attributes, as specified in applicable statutory, regulatory, and Executive
Order based requirements. See FAR 2.101 for applicable definitions. More information on
environmentally preferable products and services is available from the DOE Sustainable Acquisition
Program.

923.171 Applicability to contractors.

Many of the Department's major facilities are operated by contractors. Provisions regarding those
contracts may be found at part 970 of this chapter. At other locations, the Department makes
significant use of contractors to operate and maintain its facilities. As such, the Department
encourages the greatest possible use of energy efficient and environmentally sustainable products
and services by its facility support contractors. The DOE Sustainable Acquisition Program is to be
followed by all contractors operating DOE facilities or motor vehicle fleets.

923.172 Contract clauses.

Insert the clause at 952.223-78, Sustainable Acquisition Program, in all contracts under which the
contractor operates Government-owned facilities or motor vehicle fleets, or significant portions
thereof, or performs construction at a Government-owned facility.
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